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 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

OBJ2016/4158/P 18/09/2016  15:50:04 Objection. The CGCA questions the need to relocate the three AC units to the first floor, where they 

will result in harm to adjacent residents’ visual amenity and will cause noise and disturbance.

The applicant states that these proposals are necessary due to the high temperatures at the current 

position at the basement lightwell. However, a more eco-friendly solution – and one that would be 

more appropriate given that this is a Grade II listed building – would be to install an air-heat extraction 

unit in the basement. 

Further, we note that the applicant’s acoustic report indicates that more appropriate measures are 

acceptable (see p. 11 of acoustic assessment, Report Reference: 160608-002A, dated July 2016).
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